
 
 

January 29, 2016 
 

DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 913 
 
 
To All Members of the DCRB: 
 

RE:  BONNIE PIACENTINO NAMED TO SUCCEED BRUCE DECKER  
AS SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT OF THE PENNSYLVANIA AND  

DELAWARE COMPENSATION RATING BUREAUS 
 
 
The Governing Boards of the Pennsylvania and Delaware Compensation Rating Bureaus (PCRB/DCRB) 
are pleased to announce that Bonnie Piacentino will succeed Bruce Decker as Senior Vice President.  
Bonnie will begin transitioning into her new role while Bruce remains as Senior Vice President until his 
retirement on March 31, 2016. 
 
Bonnie’s tenure at the PCRB and DCRB is more than 25 years, during which time she has served in a 
number of increasingly responsible and visible management and technical roles in the Data Management, 
Statistical Reporting, Medical Data Reporting, Actuarial, and Classification departments.  She also has a 
period of service at Reliance Insurance Company to her credit, an asset which broadens her view of 
issues and solutions to embrace both bureau and carrier perspectives.  Bonnie is active in various forums 
within the workers compensation industry, and previously served in leadership positions for Workers 
Compensation Insurance Organization’s (WCIO) and currently serves on the Board of Directors of the 
Insurance Data Management Association (IDMA) and also the American Society of Workers 
Compensation Professionals, Inc. (AMCOMP).  
 
Bonnie holds a Bachelor’s degree in Economics from the Pennsylvania State University and has earned 
the Workers Compensation Professional designation through study and examination administered by 
AMCOMP. 
 
The PCRB/DCRB Governing Boards wish to also recognize and express our sincerest appreciation to 
Bruce Decker for over 41 years of leadership of the Bureaus.  As Senior Vice President of the PCRB and 
DCRB, Bruce has always exhibited in-depth knowledge of all aspects of Bureau operations.  Through the 
years Bruce has held many titles and roles such as Vice President - Public Information and Statistical 
Reporting, Director of Public Affairs, Director of Policy Rules and Control, and started at the Bureaus as a 
field representative.  
 
We are most grateful to Bruce for his service and wish him the best for his retirement years. 
 
 
Bruce H. Blom, PCRB Governing Board Chair  Ira Feuerlicht, DCRB Governing Board Chair 
Penn National Insurance    AIG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com  for more information about this and other topics. 

 


